
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Date]  

Dear Family, 

I hope this letter finds you all in good spirits. I wanted to take a 

moment to share some important news regarding our family journey and to 

keep you all informed about the decisions we are making together. 

As you may know, we have been on a path to expand our family, and after 

much consideration and discussion, we have decided to proceed with IVF 

treatment. This decision comes after exploring all our options and 

consulting with medical professionals who have guided us to this point. 

We understand that this may be a sensitive topic, and we want you to know 

that we are taking this step with careful thought and planning. The 

process can be both physically and emotionally challenging, but we feel 

hopeful and supported by each other and by our loved ones. 

We would appreciate your understanding and support throughout this 

journey. We may have questions, and there might be times when we need a 

shoulder to lean on. We value your love and encouragement as we navigate 

this path together. 

Thank you for being there for us. We will keep you updated on our 

progress and look forward to sharing news of our journey ahead. 

With love,  

[Your Name] 


